4. CITYWIDE PUBLIC TRANSPORT PRIORITY PLAN

The Board was invited to provide feedback to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee on the contents of the draft Citywide Public Transport Priority Plan.

After initial discussion, Ron Wright moved, seconded by Mark Kunnen "That the Works Traffic and Environment Committee be granted power to act to formulate feedback on the Draft Citywide Public Transport Priority Plan to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee."

The motion was put to the meeting and declared **carried** on division number 2, by 5 votes to 4, the voting being as follows:

For (5): Val Carter, Pat Harrow, Mark Kunnen, Barbara Stewart, Ron Wright

Against (4): Cheryl Colley, George Hampton, Yiyi Ku, Mike Wall